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Docket No. 50-142

University of California at Los Angeles
ATTN: Mr. Harold B. Brown

Environmental Health & Safety Officer
Los Angeles, California 90024

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed your January 20, 1977 submittal which addressed
changes to UCLA Nuclear Energy Laboratory security plan. In the
process of our review we have detemined that certain changes to
the security plan, as described in the enclosed ccments, are not

.

'

acceptable. Accordingly, we request that within 30 days follcwing
receipt of this letter you submit a revision to the security clan
which reflects the enclosed cc=ents.

( With regard to your January 20, 1977 submittal and the coments
enclosed herein, we censider this information to be within the scope
of 10 CFR Part 2 Section 2.790(d) and is therefore to be withheld
from public disclosure.

Sincerely,

. 2hV"
, - ,

George Lear, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3

/. Division of Operating Reactors

Enclosure:
Cornents on the . au..y 20, 1977
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